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I have watched the bumblebee and butterfly populations steadily decrease in my yard 

for years, despite planting of year round native pollinator plants and no use of 

pesticides. I am also seeing bug-eating birds decline, such as flickers and robins.  

They need more help than people like me can provide.  Please pass this bill! 


